
Request for Community Public Safety 

Improvements 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Title or Position] 

[Organization/Department] 

[Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally request improvements to public safety within our community. As a 

resident of [Community/Neighborhood Name], I have observed several areas that require 

immediate attention to ensure the safety and well-being of all residents. 

Specifically, I would like to highlight the following concerns: 

• Inadequate street lighting on [specific streets or areas] 

• High traffic volumes and speeding concerns on [specific roads] 

• Lack of crosswalks near [specific locations like schools or parks] 

These issues not only pose a risk to pedestrian safety but also contribute to increased anxiety 

among community members. I believe that improvements such as enhanced lighting, speed 

bumps, and additional crosswalks will greatly benefit our neighborhood. 

I urge you to consider these proposed improvements as part of your upcoming initiatives. Our 

community deserves a safe environment to thrive. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your response and am 

happy to discuss this further if needed. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


